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March 13, 2020 

Re: DE 19-120, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
2019 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan 
Rescheduling March 1 7, 2020 Hearing 

To the Parties: 
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FAX (603) 271-3878 
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www.puc.nh.gov 

By secretarial letter dated October 1, 2019, the Commission approved the parties' proposed 
procedural schedule, which scheduled a hearing on March 18, 2020. The Commission rescheduled 
this hearing to March 17, 2020 by secretarial letter dated January 28, 2020. On March 12, 2020, 
Commission Staff (Staff) filed a letter requesting the March 17 hearing to be rescheduled to 
May 27, 2020, at 10:00 am, noting that all parties have assented to the request. Further, Staff stated 
that rescheduling the hearing would optimize use of the parties' resources and not unduly delay this 
proceeding. 

Accordingly, the Commission has rescheduled the March 17 hearing to Wednesday, 
May 27, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. See N.H. Admin. R., Puc 203.13. 

cc: Service List (Electronically) 
Docket File 

Sincerely, 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
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